
The Laurel Arts League, a non-profit organization devoted to encouraging and fostering 
the arts, is offering a scholarship to collegiate art students. 
 
Students must be entering their junior year or above, and should submit an application 
by May 31, 2020.  Applications should be emailed to me at kathryn.davis@jcjc.edu.  
 
The scholarship amount is $2,000.00, with one half to be paid each semester and will 
be awarded on a yearly basis. 
 
Scholarship award criteria include:  quality of work, financial need, and 
recommendations.  The competition is open to all art students in Mississippi.  Award 
recipients are expected to donate a piece of their work, of their choosing, to the Laurel 
Arts League by the close of the scholarship year. 
 
Attached you will find a copy of the scholarship application.    
We look forward to your applications. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kathryn Davis 
Scholarship Chair 
Laurel Arts League 
kathryn.davis@jcjc.edu 
 


